

Mrs. McClain's Newsletter



Specials this week...

Monday- PE
Tuesday- Technology
Wednesday- Music
Thursday- PE
Friday- Library

Important Dates:

December 3– Butter Braid orders **DUE**

December 14- ASU Women's Basketball Game

December 18– 3rd Grade Performance

December 19– Last Day of School

Dec. 20-Jan. 6- Winter break

January 7 – School Resumes

Butter Braid Fundraiser

Orders are due Tuesday! Money raised from the fundraiser will be used to enhance things around the school. Your participation is appreciated.

Practice, Practice...

- Money

 Give your child a handful of change and have them tell you the coin's names and values. Have them add it. Ask them what 25 more cents would be.... How about 40 more cents, etc.
- Time

 Find an analog watch or clock. Have them tell the time. Ask them what time it will be in 20 minutes, etc.

Math

- Division Strategies
 - Fact Fluency

Social Studies

Spanish Influence on Arizona

Writing

- Narrative Writing
 - Editing

Reading

Young Thomas Edison

Germs, Germs, Germs...

It's that time of year. The weather is cooling down and germs are spreading like crazy. Remember to keep kids home if they have a fever of 100.4 or higher, or if they have vomited in the last 24 hours. Make sure to send a sweatshirt to school, and make sure to clean those water bottles frequently.

Donations Needed

We are desperately low on pencils in our classroom! If you have the opportunity, please send in some pencils.



480-812-6043 mcclain.rebecca@cusd80.com

I welcome and value parent involvement in my classroom. I look forward to hearing from you, and encourage you to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding your child.